
Celebrating  25  Years  –  The
AccessArt  School  &  Postcard
Models

As part of our 25 year celebration, and to help
advocate the importance of art education at all
stages of life, AccessArt is pleased to announce
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we have partnered with Postcard Models, makers of
beautiful models, based in South East Kent.

The AccessArt Art School
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We are so excited! To help us celebrate our 25th
birthday, Postcard Models have designed a very
special kit for us.

The AccessArt Art School is a beautiful industrial
building that you can make and customise so that
you can create your very own Art School.  There is
even an empty “billboard” so that you can paint or
write your own message to the world about the
importance of art to you. 

We have a number of these kits to give away at our
upcoming Zoom CPD events. You can also win a kit
via  submitting  your  response  to  “Shout  Louder
About  Art  education”  opposite.  The  kits  are
available to buy directly from Postcard Models.

Tag  @accessart.org.uk  @postcardmodels  and
#AccessArtSchool on Instagram when you share your
AccessArt School!

Please note these kits are not for children. 

Shouting Louder About Art Education

AccessArt has been advocating for the importance
of visual arts education for 25 years. 

We are collecting evidence from individuals as to
why visual arts education is important to you and
your audiences. 

Whether you are a parent, carer, or educator (any
setting) please take the time to tell us what art
education means to you. We hope to build a library
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of testimonies which help us further campaign for,
and support, the need for visual arts education at
all stages of life. 

Shout  Louder  About  Art  Education  now.  6
respondents will win one of the Postcard Models
AccessArt School kits (deadline 31st May 2024).

Thank you, Paula Briggs, CEP & Creative Director
AccessArt
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